
Redwood City Señors Softball Club 
Minutes for the June 4, 2025 Board of Directors Meeting 

Meeting brought to order at 6:45 p.m. 
The meeting was held in the Sunset Room, Veterans Memorial Building, Redwood City 
Board members present: Dennis Logie, Pete Lewis, Ron Okada, Randy Gavron, William Picht, 
Mike Lake and Deborah Coynee 
Guests: Brenda Guzman and Pat Michael 

Minutes and Treasurer’s Report approved 
1-  The progress report on the June 21-22 tournament.  We have 17 teams and 1 more would 
round it out.  Volunteer sheets are going up at day and night play for people to help out at the 
tournament. For winning the tournament, the 3 first place teams will receive individual gift cards 
from Amazon for $25.00. Each card will be in an envelope with our club emblem on it. Ron will 
be working on the cards. Sergio will make the stickers. We will still be using the application 
sheet for team sponsorship. 

2-  Adding an additional Website Administrator.  Brenda Guzman has been selected to assist 
Beth Lau and Rick Bowlby with the Redwood City Senior Softball Club Website Administration. 
Beth does a great job; however, with her move out of the area the Board felt that it would be 
prudent to add someone local to assist. Rick will identify and review specific responsibilities for 
Brenda’s participation.The Board will continue to discuss and decide future website postings. If 
something needs to be addressed immediately, Rick Bowlby will be the point person.  

3-We will be sending out feelers to see what interest there is in a trip to the San  
Jose Giants game.  It will probably be August 23 at 5:00. Tickets will be subsidized and a 
possible food voucher. Bill Picht is organizing. 

4- The Spring Fling was a success! Thank you to the Holiday committee for organizing it. 

5- Ron has talked with the Adaptive Therapy group at the Armory. They would love some new 
exercise equipment when they move to the new Senior Center. This would be a donation from 
the Ron Baughman Endowment. 

6- Pete brought a box of  jackets with Señors emblem on them that were in his garage. There 
were 2 XL, 2L, 1 M,1S. We will decide what to do with them next month. They are at Deb’s. 

7- Day play will be moving to Hoover for the summer as of June 10, then back to Griffin in 
August. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:45p.m. Next meeting: July 2, 2025 
Minutes submitted by Deborah Coyne 


